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the cup of death!" So saying, he drew his sword and smiting Zuheir on his shoulder, caused the steel issue, gleaming, from the tendons of his throat. Then he smote the
vizier and clove his head in sunder..? ? ? ? ? The earth is my birth-place, indeed; but my place Of abidance is still in the cheeks of the fair..THE TEN VIZIERS; OR THE
HISTORY OF KING AZADBEKHT AND HIS SON. (94).I was once an officer in the household of the Amir Jemaleddin El Atwesh El Mujhidi, who was invested with the
governance of the Eastern and Western districts, (107) and I was dear to his heart and he concealed from me nought of that which he purposed to do; and withal he was
master of his reason. (108) It chanced one day that it was reported to him that the daughter of such an one had wealth galore and raiment and jewels and she loved a Jew,
whom every day she invited to be private with her, and they passed the day eating and drinking in company and he lay the night with her. The prefect feigned to give no
credence to this story, but one night he summoned the watchmen of the quarter and questioned them of this. Quoth one of them, "O my lord, I saw a Jew enter the street in
question one night; but know not for certain to whom he went in." And the prefect said, "Keep thine eye on him henceforth and note what place he entereth." So the
watchman went out and kept his eye on the Jew..? ? ? ? ? Desire hath left me wasted, afflicted, sore afraid, For the spy knows the secret whereof I do complain..? ? ? ? ?
And to the birds' descant in the foredawns, From out the boughs it flowered forth and grew,.29. The City of Irem cclxxvi.? ? ? ? ? Like the full moon she shows upon a night
of fortune fair, Slender of shape and charming all with her seductive air..I am the champion-slayer he warrior without peer, iii. 94. 249----.? ? ? ? ? b. The Second Voyage of
Sindbad the Sailor dxliii.7. Ali ben Bekkar and Shemsennehar clxix.Appointed Term, Of the, i. 147..? ? ? ? ? By God, forgetfulness of her shall never cross my mind, What
while I wear the bonds of life nor when of death they're rent.Conclusion..? ? ? ? ? By Allah, but that I trusted that I should meet you again, Your camel-leader to parting had
summoned you in vain!.? ? ? ? ? d. The Lover's Trick against the Chaste Wife dlxxx.So saying, he took leave of the woman and her husband and set out, intending for Akil,
his father's brother's son. Now there was between Baghdad and Akil's abiding-place forty days' journey; so El Abbas settled himself on the back of his courser and his
servant Aamir mounted also and they fared forth on their way. Presently, El Abbas turned right and left and recited the following verses:.One day, as I stood in my shop,
there came up to me a woman and stopped before me; and she as she were the full moon rising from among the stars, and the place was illumined by her light. When I saw
her, I fixed my eyes on her and stared in her face; and she bespoke me with soft speech. When I heard her words and the sweetness of her speech, I lusted after her; and
when she saw that I lusted after her, she did her occasion and promising me [to come again], went away, leaving my mind occupied with her and fire kindled in my heart.
Then I abode, perplexed and pondering my affair, whilst fire flamed in my heart, till the third day, when she came again and I scarce credited her coming. When I saw her, I
talked with her and cajoled her and courted her and strove to win her favour with speech and invited her [to my house]; but she answered, saying, 'I will not go up into any
one's house.' Quoth I, 'I will go with thee;' and she said, 'Arise and come with me.'.Some misconception seems to exist as to the story of Seif dhoul Yezen, a fragment of
which was translated by Dr. Habicht and included, with a number of tales from the Breslau Text, in the fourteenth Vol. of the extraordinary gallimaufry published by him in
1824-5 as a complete translation of the 1001 Nights (224) and it has, under the mistaken impression that this long but interesting Romance forms part of the Book of the
Thousand Nights and One Night, been suggested that a complete translation of it should be included in the present publication. The Romance in question does not,
however, in any way, belong to my original and forms no part of the Breslau Text, as will be at once apparent from an examination of the Table of Contents of the latter (see
post, p. 261), by which all the Nights are accounted for. Dr. Habicht himself tells us, in his preface to the first Vol. of the Arabic Text, that he found the fragment (undivided
into Nights) at the end of the fifth Volume of his MS., into which other detached tales, having no connection with the Nights, appear to have also found their way. This being
the case, it is evident that the Romance of Seif dhoul Yezen in no way comes within the scope of the present work and would (apart from the fact that its length would far
overpass my limits) be a manifestly improper addition to it. It is, however, possible that, should I come across a suitable text of the work, I may make it the subject of a
separate publication; but this is, of course, a matter for future consideration..? ? ? ? ? I'll say. If for my loved ones' loss I rent my heart for dole,.Now Ilan Shah had three
viziers, in whose hands the affairs [of the kingdom] were [aforetime] and they had been used to leave not the king night nor day; but they became shut out from him by
reason of Abou Temam and the king was occupied with him to their exclusion. So they took counsel together upon the matter and said, 'What counsel ye we should do,
seeing that the king is occupied from us with yonder man, and indeed he honoureth him more than us? But now come, let us cast about for a device, whereby we may
remove him from the king.' So each of them spoke forth that which was in his mind, and one of them said, 'The king of the Turks hath a daughter, whose like there is not in
the world, and whatsoever messenger goeth to demand her in marriage, her father slayeth him. Now our king hath no knowledge of this; so, come, let us foregather with
him and bring up the talk of her. When his heart is taken with her, we will counsel him to despatch Abou Temam to seek her hand in marriage; whereupon her father will
slay him and we shall be quit of him, for we have had enough of his affair.".? ? ? ? ? The dwellings, indeed, one and all, I adorned, Bewildered and dazed with delight at
your view;.Then they fell to journeying night and day, and as they went, behold, they sighted a camp of the camps of the Arabs. So El Abbas enquired thereof and was told
that it was the camp of the Benou Zuhreh. Now there were around them sheep and cattle, such as filled the earth, and they were enemies to El Akil, the cousin of El Abbas,
upon whom they still made raids and took his cattle; wherefore he used to pay them tribute every year, for that he availed not to cope with them. When El Abbas came near
the camp, he dismounted from his courser and his servant Aamir also dismounted; and they set down the victual and ate their sufficiency and rested awhile of the day. Then
said the prince to Aamir, "Fetch water and give the horses to drink and draw water for us in thy water-bag, by way of provision for the road.".Then said he to them one day,
'There was with us bread and the locusts ate it; so we put in its place a stone, a cubit long and the like broad, and the locusts came and gnawed away the stone, because of
the smell of the bread.' Quoth one of his friends (and it was he who had given him the lie concerning the dog and the bread and milk), 'Marvel not at this, for mice do more
than that.' And he said, 'Go to your houses. In the days of my poverty, I was a liar [when I told you] of the dog's climbing upon the shelf and eating the bread and spoiling the
milk; and to-day, for that I am rich again, I say sooth [when I tell you] that locusts devoured a stone a cubit long and a cubit broad.' They were confounded at his speech and
departed from him; and the youth's good flourished and his case was amended. (227) Nor," added the vizier,"is this stranger or more extraordinary than the story of the
king's son who fell in love with the picture.".134. The Malice of Women dlxxviii.When it was the day of the going-in, (110) Bihzad, of his haste and lack of patience, betook
himself to the wall, which was between himself and the princess's lodging and in which there was a hole pierced, and looked, so he might see his bride, of his haste. But the
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bride's mother saw him and this was grievous to her; so she took from one of the servants two red-hot iron spits and thrust them into the hole through which the prince was
looking. The spits ran into his eyes and put them out and he fell down aswoon and joyance was changed and became mourning and sore concern. See, then, O king,"
continued the youth, "the issue of the prince's haste and lack of deliberation, for indeed his haste bequeathed him long repentance and his joy was changed to mourning;
and on like wise was it with the woman who hastened to put out his eyes and deliberated not. All this was the doing of haste; wherefore it behoveth the king not to be hasty
in putting me to death, for that I am under the grasp of his hand, and what time soever thou desirest my slaughter, it shall not escape [thee].".?THE KING'S SON WHO
FELL IN LOVE WITH THE PICTURE..?STORY OF SELIM AND SELMA..Then she took Tuhfeh under her armpit and flying up, swiftlier than the blinding lightning, set her
down with Kemeriyeh and her company; whereupon she went up to them and accosted them, saying, 'Fear not, no harm shall betide you; for I am a mortal, like unto you,
and I would fain look on you and talk with you and hear your singing.' So they welcomed her and abode in their place, whilst Jemreh sat down beside them and fell
a-snuffing their odours and saying, 'I smell the scent of the Jinn! I wonder whence [it cometh!'] Then said Wekhimeh to her sister Kemeriyeh, 'Yonder filthy one [smelleth us]
and presently she will take to flight; so what is this remissness concerning her?' (245) Thereupon Kemeriyeh put out a hand, (246) as it were a camel's neck, (247) and dealt
Jemreh a buffet on the head, that made it fly from her body and cast it into the sea. Then said she, 'God is most great!' And they uncovered their faces, whereupon Tuhfeh
knew them and said to them, 'Protection!'.97. The Woman who had a Boy and the other who had a Man to Lover dclxxxviii.? ? ? ? ? With ruin I o'erwhelm him and
abjectness and woe And cause him quaff the goblet of death and distance drear..They have shut out thy person from my sight, iii. 43..? ? ? ? ? Lovely with longing for its
love's embrace, The fear of his estrangement makes it lean..? ? ? ? ? Thy haters say and those who malice to thee bear A true word, profiting its hearers everywhere;.When
the evening evened, the king summoned the vizier, and when he presented himself, he required of him the [promised] story. So he said, "Hearkening and obedience. Know,
O august king, that.Baghdad, El Abbas and the King's Daughter of, iii. 53..?THE SEVENTH OFFICER'S STORY..? ? ? ? ? Thou that the dupe of yearning art, how many a
melting wight In waiting for the unkept tryst doth watch the weary night!.?Story of Abou Sabir..Hawk and the Locust, The, ii. 50.
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